
 What is happening at OHSC? 
 
Strike action looming at OHSC against relocation to Centurion 
It was previously reported to members that a certificate of non-resolution was issued by the CCMA, and 
the picketing rules were signed. 
 
The PSA received permission from the Tshwane Metro Police and the South African Police Service to 
start with picketing on 17 June 2025 at 13:00 to 14:00. PSA members will submit a memorandum of 
complaint to the Minister of Health on 4 July 2025. Logistical arrangements for the strike action will 
further be communicated during the picketing lines.  
 
Members are encouraged to come out in numbers and participate in the picketing every day during 
lunchtime until a memorandum is submitted to the Minister of Health. Members are requested to send 
enquiries to the PSA Chairperson, Cde Alice Ngwenya at angwenya@ohsc.org.za / 068 193 7635.  
 
Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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